Reminder...

If you want to rent the park shelter houses for a party, reunion or
graduation this year, be sure to book in advance, as reservations are
already starting to come in! Even if you are just going to use the Open
Shelters for an event, it is best to reserve them in case the entire park
has been rented out for that day.

Open Shelters are FREE to reserve.
Enclosed Shelter House is $15/day.

Call or email City Hall to check availability!




Annual Easter Egg Hunt in Alma City Park
The Santa Fe NHS & FFA will be sponsoring the Annual
Easter Egg Hunt again this year and are needing
donations of individually wrapped candy, prizes or a
monetary donation. If you are interested in making a
donation, items can be dropped off at Santa Fe School
office or Alma City Hall.

The Egg Hunt is scheduled for March 31st at 3:00 p.m.
More details will be sent out later in the month.




Easter Lilies for Sale

The Santa Fe Agriculture Department will be se[ling Easter Lilies
that the Horticulture Class has grown. Plants for Trinity

Church and other surrounding churches will be delivered upon

request for no charge.

Contact Martha Schreiman at the Santa Fe High School Agriculture

Department for more information and to place your order!

$10.00

(2 plants per pot) =

Contact Information:
Martha Schreiman

Agriculture Instructor
660-674-2236
Cell: 660-229-3127




